
January 12, 2025 

Dear Parents
Greetings from Sophia!

As per the directives of district collector’s office, on account of extreme 
weather conditions the school will remain closed on 13th January 2025 for 
classes Nursery to VIII. 
School timing for classes IX to XII will be: - 10:00 a.m. to 02:00 p.m.    

Regards

Principal




